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PROJECT 688-345 
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Submitted By:  Ribeiro Construction Co., Inc.;  301.877.1396       
    7385-A Old Alexander Ferry Road, Clinton, MD 20735      
 
Date:  17 August 2017   
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Point of Contact:  Cindy Bladen   
 
Reference/Subject:  PCI-117  Inclusion  
 
Spec.Section No./Title:   03 45 00-Precast Arch Concrete  Page/Art./Para.       
 
Drawing No.:  _______________       Plan/Detail/Schedule:  _________________________ 
 
Question:  (Explain in detail) 
 

Please clarify the intent of the VA for inclusion of PCI-117 in the RFP. 
 

Response:  
 
 
The intent is to have acceptable tolerances structurally and architecturally per industry standards.  
 
Thus, the A/E does not think that PCI-117 it is necessary, however it should be included and subsequently 
reviewed during the submittal process prior to beginning fabrication. 
 
SUBMIT ALL QUESTIONS TO THE CONTRACTING OFFICER BY E-MAIL, Robert.perry2@va.gov  OR 
BY FAX TO (202) 745-8465. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE LAST DAY FOR ALL QUESTIONS IS COB JULY 21, 2017. 
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